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Office of the President 
February 21, 2025 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

DELETION OF CERTIFICATE: COLLEGE OF FINE ARTS 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the closure of the undergraduate 
certificate of Digital Media Design for Educators, in the College of Fine Arts. 
 
Background: The program was approved in 2019; however, no students have enrolled in 
the program.  
 
The proposed closure of this undergraduate certificate has been recommended to the 
Provost by the College of Fine Arts faculty, given their expertise within their respective 
disciplines. The Provost of the University supports the program faculty’s 
recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other____________________ 


